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Dear Applicant, 





Thank you for your interest in the position of Class Teacher at our school. This is an exciting time to be applying to join our team as we have recently moved into a state of the art new building and are growing to two form entry. 


	


Ravensworth Terrace is a vibrant, popular and happy school community. We enjoy enormous support from our parents and carers who are welcomed to participate in all aspects of school life.  We have a strong and very effective staff team who thrive on challenge and work co-operatively to improve outcomes for our children. They are professional, caring, friendly and fully dedicated to providing a school day that excites, challenges and motivates our children. 





We strive to provide our children with a solid foundation for learning and encourage them to develop their individual skills and talents. All of our staff are committed and supported to improve their practice through high quality continuous professional development. Our Governing Body is very involved in school life and care passionately about improving outcomes for every child. Most importantly, we have well-behaved, friendly children who make working at our school a pleasure. They deserve the very best that the teaching profession has to offer.





We therefore wish to appoint an outstanding teacher who is ambitious and driven and has the vision and talent to create an outstanding environment for learning.  We would welcome applications particularly from experienced teachers who feel they have the skills and expertise to establish highly effective provision, exciting learning experiences and ensure excellent progress for all of our children. Although these positions do not initially come with a Teaching and Learning  Responsibility as we continue to grow, further leadership opportunities will be available to staff. This would therefore be an exciting opportunity for experienced teachers who wish to broaden their experience and leadership skills further.





You are welcome to pay an informal visit to the school on 21 February 2018 at 4.30pm and 22 February 2018 at 4.15pm.  Please let Mrs J Richardson know if you wish to attend either of these sessions � HYPERLINK "mailto:junerichardson@gateshead.gov.uk" �junerichardson@gateshead.gov.uk� 





I look forward to meeting you








D Thompson





Denise Thompson


Headteacher
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